Hazelton, Laura

From: Ramila Parmar
Sent: 02 December 2018 21:53

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: Planning Ref: 2018/3956/P

Dear Laura Hazelton,
Re: Planning Ref: 2018/3956/P

My name is Mrs Ramila Parmar. T am a breast cancer patient being helped by Breast Cancer Haven in
Fulham. I want to make the following points for Breast Cancer Haven:

1. Breast Cancer Haven has to move out of its home of 20 years because of the lease expiring in September
2019.

2. If it did not exist in London, there would be nowhere for people affected by breast cancer to go to get the
help that treatment alone cannot give.

3. In my personal case, Breast Cancer Haven has been and is supporting me tremendously. I am a bilateral
breast cancer patient. I needed scar massage due to having four scars, one on each breast and one under each
arm where the lymph nodes were taken. Without the Breast Cancer Haven I would not have been able to
afford this treatment and support. On top of this, they have also provided acupuncture to progress with my
wellbeing. Due to having side effects from the medication, e.g. hot flushes, mood swings, digestion
problems and fatigue, Breast Cancer Haven provided me to see a medical herbalist there who has been able
to help me. Without all this help, it would have been very difficult to move forward with my life. May I add
that these treatments have been free charitable provisions by Breast Cancer Haven. They have been and are
doing a tremendous job for me and other breast cancer patients. If they had not been in London, I would not
have been able to go to any of their other branches outside of London, due to the cost of travel and fatigue.

4. I sincerely recommend that Breast Cancer Haven remains in London. It is important for Breast Cancer
Haven to be in the most accessible location possible in London to enable more people affected by the
disease to get the help they so desperately need. They provide the right type of diet, the right type of
exercises, the right type of physical and emotional support and provide all the necessary information needed
by us. All on a charitable basis.

5. T heartily request that, please, the change of use to be granted for the proposed building in Birkenhead
Street, Kings Cross. For this will help many more women in London, like myself, who are affected by

breast cancer.

Yours sincerely,
Ramila Parmar
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